## Randolph-Macon College

Office of the President

January 17, 2024

Harriet B. Nembhard, Ph.D. President Harvey Mudd College 301 Platt Blvd Claremont, CA 91711

Dear Dr. Nembhard:

On behalf of Randolph-Macon College, I extend our congratulations on the occasion of your inauguration as President of Harvey Mudd College.

Although I am unable to attend the ceremony, please know that you will be in my thoughts on this very special occasion. I am enclosing a certificate of congratulations to you from Randolph-Macon College acknowledging your formal installation.

I wish you much success in this important leadership role, and I hope your years at Harvey Mudd College will be rewarding and fulfilling.

Congratulations to you and to Harvey Mudd College.

Robert R. Lindgren

President

RRL/seg

Enclosure

Congratulations!

## Randolph-Macon College

congratulates

## Harriet B. Nembhard, Ph.D.

on your inauguration as President of

## Harvey Mudd College

and extends all good wishes for continued success as a leader in higher education.



Robert R. Lindgren President March 1, 2024